

30 October 1985

Date

The Honorable Leroy F. Greene The State Capitol Sacramento, CA 95814

Dear Senator Greene:

We know that you do not ask thanks for your generous expenditure of time and support in behalf of the Del Paso Heights School District. But we want to express to you, at least in this small way, our appreciation for your sponsorship of our first VIP Tour of the District.

As you know, the VIP Tour is designed to share the accomplishments of our students with the Sacramento Community.

We are proud of the academic achievements our kids have made, and we appreciate your assistance in helping us bring these achievements to the attention of the Sacramento community.

On behalf the Del Paso Heights Board of Education, permit me to thank you for helping us to show off our kids.

Most sincerely yours,

Carl C. Mack, Jr, Ph.D.

Superintendent

Del Paso Heights School District